



The Vale Academy
Wilbury Drive
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
LU5 4QP
01582 211150

21st April

Dear Parent / Carer

Following on from a successful taster day on Wednesday 20th April we are pleased to announce the start of an after school tennis club in partnership with Dunstable tennis club.

The club will be led by Mr Jassa Kundi from Dunstable Tennis Club. Jassa is a level two tennis coach and had the opportunity to work with the pupils in year 1-3 on the Wednesday he visited the school. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to learn a new sport with a fully qualified and experienced instructor. The club will be on Wednesday nights from 3:20pm - 4:20pm. It will start on the 4^{th} May and run for 5 weeks until the 8^{th} June.

The charge for each session will be £3 per person and if you are interested you will be required to pay for the 5 sessions in advance (£15). Please return the slip below along with payment to Sharnie who is located in the canteen each morning between 8.30 and 9.15am. Cheques are to be made payable to 'The Shared Learning Trust.'

Places are limited to 12 per session and a waiting list will be put in place for those children not fortunate enough to obtain a space. Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis and the club will not run if the minimum requirement has not been reached.

If you wish your child to take up this opportunity please return the slip below to Sharnie, along with payment by Friday 29th April. We will then allocate places and inform parents when a place has been secured.

Yours Sincerely,	
Neil Pearson PE and Health.	
Name of child:	Tutor group:
I would like my child to attend tennis club and enclose a payment for £15.	
Signed:	(Parent/Carer)



